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The Holiday Luncheon was held at the Englewood Elks. Cocktails were available prior to lunch 

being served. They catered a delicious lunch of prime rib and chicken. There were 65 people, 

both members and guests, in attendance. 

Entertainment was provided by Steven St James. His singing was enjoyed by all. 

The large gift baskets for the drawings and the small gift bags for all attendees were put 

together by Gail Valdez. Thank you for all of your hard work. They were beautiful. 

Bill Himmelmann provided everyone with his monthly newsletter and donated many items for 

the drawings. 

The winners of the drawings were: 

Gift baskets – Pat Faller, Jesse Medina, Wendy Ham, and Joyce Trinkle 

Centerpieces of small trees and poinsettias – Brent Berry, Frances Bahl, Arthur Santomango, 

Gary Olivas, Brian Buyaki, Mindi Watlington, Daryl Stokey, Chuck Mitchell, Jeannie Raiola, 

and Gin Watlington. 

Miscellaneous gifts – Jerry Vincent, Kathy Southern, Karen Peshka, Julie Spears, Susan Ryke, 

Greg O’Leary, Kevin Spaulding, Sheryl Sullivan, Jim Collins, Terry Bass, Stewart Reed and 

Pat Momii. 

Everyone enjoyed the wonderful meal and the chance to see and talk with friends, old and new. 

Many thanks to the Committee members that put together this wonderful gathering: Carol 

Giampaolo, Anne Vigil and Jeannie Raiola. 

Best wishes to everyone for the upcoming Holidays. Stay safe! 
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